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	Powell Skeete Associates Ltd
	
	
	

	Suite F Bishop Walk House,

19-23 High Street,

Pinner,

Harrow

Middlesex,

HA5 5PJ
	
	
	

	
	
	  Application Ref:    2015/4195/P

	
	
	Associated Ref: 

EN15/0694


	
	
	  Please ask for:      Anna Roe

	
	
	  Telephone: 020 7974 1226

	
	
	

	
	
	  04 September 2015


Dear Sir/Madam 

SECTION 106 AGREEMENT

Town and Country Planning Acts 1990 (as amended)

Address: 

224 Kilburn High Road,

London,

NW6 4JP
Proposal:

Change of use from retail to studio flat (prior approval).
I am the case officer dealing your planning application. 

Although this letter should not be taken as a guarantee that planning permission will be granted, in my view the application would require a Section 106 Agreement to overcome planning objections to the development, before it could be recommended for approval. 

The statutory expiry date of your planning application is 21 September 2015.  If any Section 106 agreement is not completed within that time, the application is likely to be refused planning permission.  It is therefore important that you co-operate with the Council to ensure that this deadline is met.

The anticipated heads of terms to be secured by the Section 106 Agreement will be as follows:-

	2


	1



	
	Cycle Parking

Car Free

 


As the application progresses and further assessment of the proposal is made it is possible that further heads of terms may be required.

In anticipation of this Section 106 Agreement I have notified Camden’s legal department about the matter.  

It is important that you send your own solicitor’s contact details to the Council’s legal department forthwith to enable them to produce a first draft of the agreement. You can e-mail them at the following address:

legalplanning@camden.gov.uk
aidan.brookes@camden.gov.uk

louise.mclaughlan@camden.gov.uk
anna.roe@camden.gov.uk
Please include the above reference in all future correspondence. 

In order for the matter to progress you will be required to undertake to pay the Council’s reasonable legal fees and Section 106 monitoring fees. The legal department’s letter will give details of these. 

If you would like to discuss this letter further please contact me by phone or e-mail.  

Yours faithfully
Anna Roe
Culture and Environment Directorate
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